NCERA-225: Implementation and Strategies for National Beef Cattle Genetic Evaluation
Business Meeting January 22, 2021 via Zoom
Chair: Dr. Scott Speidel
Secretary: Dr. Brittney Keel
The meeting was called to order by chair Scott Speidel at 10:30 AM on Friday, January 22, 2021.
Administrative Advisor Joe Cassady made announcements about the importance of writing impact statements and of fostering collaboration within the group.
Dr. Brittney Keel offered to host the NCERA-225 meeting at the U.S. Meat Animal Research Center in 2021, and Dr. Lauren Hanna volunteered to be secretary. By unanimous decision, Dr. Brittney Keel was elected chairperson and Dr. Lauren Hanna was elected secretary. 
Attendees present at the business meeting were: Mark Thallman, Warren Snelling, Larry Kuehn, Brittney Keel, Daniela Lourenco, Ignacy Misztal, Yutaka Masuda, Megan Rolf, Jenny Borman, Bob Weaber, Jared Decker, Kathy Hanford, Hao Cheng, Lauren Hanna, Cedric Gondro, Scott Speidel, Jennifer Thomson, and Joe Cassady (AA).
Meeting adjourned.

